
Artful Living  
“Producing Quality Community Theater” 

May, 2017 

Dear Friend of the Arts: 
 
You sit back, the lights go down and the orchestra tunes up. You  
settle in for a musical theater treat that will transport you into 
shear joy for the next two hours. Most community theater          
productions often do not include orchestras any longer. However, 
Artful Living is committed to this significant part of live theater 
and will hire over a dozen professional musicians, at a cost of over 
$6,000.00. Keep the magic of live theater alive and help us by      
underwriting some of this expense through your sponsorship! 
 
We invite you to be part of the excitement and help promote the 
arts by being a sponsor for this year’s production of  
Artful Living’s, THE MUSIC MAN. Your sponsorship will be noted with the printing of 
the donor’s name or company name  in our      program and will also be posted on our web-
site.  
 
Create a vibrant experience in Community Theater for the children, teens, adults and 
families (100+ actors and crew) already deeply involved in this production and for all 
those that will view this spectacular and much-loved musical.  

 
Artful Living is a not-for-profit 501c3 Community Theater.  
Your contribution as a Sponsor is tax deductible as permitted by the IRS. 
 
We hope you will be a part of this 
spectacular effort to bring quality 
community theater to so many and 
we hope you will share this news 
with your friends, neighbors and families.  
Thank you for sponsoring this worthwhile endeavor.   We hope to see you at one of the 
shows (July 28, 29 & 30) If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us 
at 860-389-1363 or visit us at our website www.ArtfulLivingCT.com  
 
Sincerely and Artfully Yours, 
Christopher Solimene 
Christopher Solimene 
Artful Living  

Producer, The Music Man 

Visit us online at www.ArtfulLivingCT.com 

Please Make Your Check Payable To: 
 Artful Living and mail to  

541 Route 81  Killingworth, CT  06419 


